
     August 20, 2003 
 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council  
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing  the Commissioner 

of Public Works to accept a deposit from Tandem Development to be used for street light and/or traffic 
circle improvements in the Brewers Hill Commons area.  The deposit is estimated to be approximately 
$90,000.  Per Common Council File Number 020095 adopted May 14, 2002, the City committed 

$150,000 toward the cost of these improvements.  The remaining funding will be provided by the 
developer. 
 

 Please have this file introduced at the September 3, 2003, Common Council meeting.  If you have 
any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Thomas Miller at  extension 3304.  
 

     Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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Attachments 
 
c: Alderwoman Marlene Johnson-Odom 
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